## Calling all who like to read!

Legion of Mary is forming a virtual book club and looking for any interested parties to join us for an organizational meeting.

The club will read books with religious or spiritual content and gather once a month over Zoom for discussion of the book. Meetings will be held evenings or weekends so those that work are still able to participate.

The first meeting will be devoted to such things as testing your Zoom setup (if you're not a regular user), deciding on a day and time to hold the meetings, and picking our first book(s). Members will be welcome to suggest books and as generally happens at secular book clubs we'll vote on which of the proposed titles that we'll read for the next meeting(s).

If you are interested, please contact Debbie Gillette at 610-291-7491 or <a href="mailette@att.net">debbie.gillette@att.net</a> to learn more and get on the mailing list for the first Zoom link! It's not required that you be a member of St. Charles or Sacred Heart to join the club. Let your friends know, all are welcome.